## Bjornson new president of GRF board

Wallace Bjornson, the 1984-85 first vice president of the Golden Rain Foundation, has been elected to step into the president's position for 1985-86.

Elected to serve with Bjornson were John Luhring, first vice president; Sarah Lederer, second vice president; Charles "Dinty" Moore, secretary; and Donald W. Davis, treasurer.

The new president is a native of North Dakota with a master's degree in engineering from Johns Hopkins University. Following 20 years in the Air Force, Bjornson worked in the aerospace industry and was associated with the space shuttle program before retiring.

The 15-member panel will have its first meeting as a new board on Tuesday, June 4 in the board room of the Administration Building. The meeting begins at 9:30 a.m. and is open to all GRF resident members. It is also televised live over Channel 6.

Five new members of the board were elected May 20. They include Richard Bruner, Robert Dozier, Tom Fitzpatrick, Mary Drane and Leon Bosch. All will serve until 1988. The 15-member board is rounded out by Stewart Morrison, John Conway and Hamilton Robinson, who will serve until 1986, and George Black and Victor Brink, who will be on the board until 1987.